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“I’m fighting to keep the 
lights and heat on in your 
home and make sure your 
voice is heard when utility 

companies try to raise rates. 
I’ve got your back.”

— Assemblywoman 
Kimberly Jean-Pierre



Our utility rates are too high. Assemblywoman 
Jean-Pierre is fighting for Long Island residents 
to have a voice when it comes to utility rates.

Jean-Pierre authored legislation requiring utility 
companies to post notices of public hearings 
concerning rate hikes on monthly bills so 
consumers have a seat at the table (A.8837). She’s 
also fighting to create a Utility Consumer Advocate 
to represent ratepayers. 
    

For more information on this or any other community issue, please contact my office at:
Assemblywoman Kimberly Jean-Pierre | 640 W. Montauk Highway, Lindenhurst, NY 11757 | 631-957-2087 | JeanPierreK@nyassembly.gov


